Confirmation of Budget Billing Enrollment

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Customer's Name],

We are pleased to confirm your enrollment in our Budget Billing program. This program allows
you to manage your energy costs by spreading your payments evenly throughout the year.

Your monthly payment amount will be: [Insert Monthly Payment Amount].

Your Budget Billing plan starts on: [Start Date] and will be reviewed annually to ensure it
reflects your actual energy usage.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact our customer service
team at [Insert Contact Information].

Thank you for choosing our Budget Billing program!
Sincerely,

[Your Company Name]

[Your Company Address]

[Your Company Phone Number]

[Your Company Email]



